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INTERNATIONAL
FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION

CARSON VALLEY CHAPTER NO. SEVENTY-TWO
P.O. Box 2242 Minden, Nv.
89423
MAY DINNER/MEETING
Thurs.agay 18th

THE COUNTRY CLUB

COCKTAILS 6:00 P.M. DINNER: 7:00 P.M.

This month, we will be having our dinner/meeting at the Country Club, at the
golf course, in Gardnerville. As usual, dinner will be $18.00 ea., and well worth
it. This will be Election Night for the Officers, who will serve Chapter #72 for
1995-96. The Board of Directars have recommended for your consideration the follow-
ing: Pres. Ray Hoyt, Vice-Pres. Bob Seligman, Sec/Treas. Alice Curtis, Sgt-at-Arms
Colleen Tucker, and Grand Director P.G.P. Lon Curtis. Board members: Gene Schmid
(1 yr. ), Chuck Harris (1 yr. ), and Dick Upton (2 Yrs. ) to replace Bob Seligman.
If further nominations are needed they can be made at the next meeting, and voting
will take place.

Our first Past Presidents Night was held last month, and preved to be a great
success, coupled with the Visitation of Tony Daleo, the Grand President from the
Victor Valley Chapter,. in California. Those who attended the function were: From
Victorville, G.P. Tony and his wife, Tina, from Los Angeles Chapter, Bob Chapman,
and his wife Mary, from Fresno, P.G.P John Parker and his wife Clota and Board
member Lupe Guerrero and his wife, ¥ern, from Reno Chapter, Grand Director Earl
Haynes and his wife Marge, and Chapter Pres. Enzio Tosolini of Reno Chapter.

The Pot-0-Gold ''steal" raffle went extremly well.

Keep your calenders clear on June 8th and July 22nd for the foilowing:

June 8th will be our last meeting of the fiscal year and our new slate of Officers
will take their oath of office. July will be our annual B.B.Q. Picnic. It

will be held at the ASPEN MOBIL HOME PARK, in Gardnerville, approximately one mile
west of Sharkey's, and just east of the Cable T.V. office. We will enjoy Horseshoes,
Shuffleboard, and another exciting Pot-0-Gold., (Bring something we could steal.).

I apologize for not putting the April Birthdays in the last Bulletin, so here
they are: April 20 Bill McKenna, April 26 Bill Shay, and May 6 Norris Rymer. If
I missed anyone please let me know. :

Please be sure to phone us at 267-2066, to let us know how many we can count on
for our dinner/meeting at the Country Club. Don't forget MAY 18 th.

YOURS FOR BIGGER & BETTER FOOTPRINTS

P.S. Would your neighbor make a good Footprinter? ;;;;”
s
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Registered Pygmy Goats

Registered Miniature Donkeys

(702)1@;253 : ; Minden, Nevada

Footprinter ®eee ; - (702) 267-4355

HOME PHONE (702) 267-2066

LON CURTIS
PAST PRESIDENT GRAND CHAPTER

BUSINESS CARD INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION

INCORPORATED

AD SPACES AVAILABLE

RESIDENCE
1399 SANDEN LANE
POLICE CAPTAIN Minoen, NV 89423

RETIRED

$20.00 PER YEAR

1994-1995 GRAND CHAPTER OFFICERS
GRAMD PRESIDENT - Tony Daleo - Chapter # 63  1st Grand Vice President - Bob Chapman # 2

2nd Grand Vice President-Pat Murphy # 17 3rd Grand Vice President - Stan Jacobson # 3
4th Grand Vice President - Jerry Redford #35 5th Grand Vice President-Mike O'Leary # 35
Grand Sec/Treas. - Carl Johnson # 7 Grand Counsel -Judge Mitch Johns - # 20

: Assistant Counsel - Tom Elliott - 20
1986-1987 PAST GRAND PRESIDENT - Lon Curtis 1 F.A. Historian - Bill McKenna - # 2

Chaplain - Tom Elliott - # 20
Sgt-at-Arms - Rudge Williams -# 20

PAST PRESIDENTS = 1994-1995 OFFICERS
1991-1992 Bill Depew - Charter President - Bill Shay 782-8666
1992-1993 Doug Tucker V. Pres. - -2Ray ‘Hoyt 267-4953
1993-1994 Eston "Red" Baker Sec/Treas - Alice Curtis 267-2066
1994-1995 Bill Shay Sgt at Arms Cindi Seligman 265-6400

BOARD MEMBERS

1994-1995 DUES ARE NOW DUE 1 2 years 1994-97 Gene Schmid 782-3733
; 2 years 1994-97 Chuck Harris265-5863
3 years 1994-98 Bob Seligman 265-6400
Ex-0fficio '"Red" Baker 265-6915
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